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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

I am writing to let you know that whilst school has adequate facilities as a 

primary and offers excellent teaching, the leadership team and governors are 

now working on a plan for further school development and investment in 

resources ready for September 2017. 

 

I look forward to sharing these with you as soon as they have been finalised and 

in the meantime, I would like to thank you for your patience. Please be assured 

that our priority as a school is to provide the very best we can for your children 

now and in the future. 

 

 

 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Kevin Moloney 

Headteacher 
 


